
 
 

 

 

 

November 

Tuesday 27th  Swimming – Years 5 and 6 

Tuesday 27th Forest School – Year 3 

Wednesday 28th  Whole School at Community Centre 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     For all the latest pictures and weekly activities please follow our Facebook page 
@HopelandsPreparatorySchool 

 

Friday 23rd November 

In this week:    

▪ Bikeability  

▪ Year 2 Poem 

▪ A request from Millie 

▪ Lost Property - Office 

▪ Art 

School Lunches – next week we will 
be on ‘Week 3’ on the Caterlink Menu.  

Lost Items (all labelled):  

Madison Shill - Cardigan 

Max - PE shorts 

Matilda Huertas-Mason – grey new   
balance trainers 

Lexi Coles – tracksuit top 

 

 

 

 

 
Future Dates for your Diary: 

1st December – Stonehouse Goodwill, choir & lantern procession 

11th December - Christmas Concert 

13th December – Christingle Service 

                                                              

 

Reminder! 

Please remember that all photograph orders 
need to be either completed online or 
returned to school with the money by 
Thursday 29th November. Academy Portraits 
will then ensure that the photographs will be 
returned to school in time for the Christmas 
holidays. Thank you. 

                                                                               

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

Bikeability Training  
Year 6 had great fun this week at their Bikeability training. The course is designed to give children the 
skills and confidence to ride their bikes on today’s roads. There are three Bikeability levels, with each level 
designed to help improve cycling skills, no matter what they know already. The course which they com-
pleted covered Levels 1, and 2 and took from the basics of balance and control through making a journey 
on quiet roads.  

       

 

 

   

http://www.dft.gov.uk/bikeability/the-three-levels/


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                 

 

 

 

 
No, No, November by Rowan Allen 
 
No sun 
No sunflowers 
No snow 
No snowflakes 
No holiday 
No heat 
No wasps 
No butterflies 
No Easter bunny 
No ice 
No Christmas 
No Harvest 
November. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2 - Poems 
 

                                                                                                                 

 

 

 
Millie Etherington in year three will be doing 
a charity drive after Christmas for the Pied 
Piper Appeal. Could you please save your 
used stamps from now on and any new un-
wanted toys... all will become clearer early 
next year :) thank you.  

 

 

A request from Millie 
in Year 3  

 

Lost Property 

There are several items in the office which need to find their owner! Please come and collect 
if any of these are yours: 

❖ A pair of blue North Face gloves 

❖ 5 watches: 

o 2 black Fitbit style 

o a purple strap ‘Easy Read’ 

o a brown leather strap Seiko 

o a pink strap ‘Cannibal 

❖ A set of 5 keys which have a wooden keyring and a British Museum 
keyring 
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Art 
Mrs Barrett has put a request out for some 'headlamps' i.e. headtorches. These are needed to light up the 
reindeer 'lanterns' for the Stonehouse Goodwill Festival. If you have some can you please name them and 
bring them in by the end of next week. Thank you. 

  

There is a sunning display of Poppies in the Sophie Hall. By using several techniques including sewing, 
drawing and painting the children have created amazing pieces of art.   

 

         

 

   

 

 

 

 

          

 


